

April 3, 2014

Blue Rents Party Center Attn: Mr. Grant Harkness 1601 East I-65 Service Road S Mobile, AL 36606

Dear Grant:

The Alumni and Parent Tennis Tournament was a hit! On behalf of St. Paul's Episcopal School's Alumni Council, please accept our personal thanks for helping to make the tournament a tremendous success. We especially appreciate you donating the use of the tent. It gave us a comfortable area to serve breakfast, eat lunch, and socialize.

Thanks to you, we had 58 players participate in this year's tournament. This was the first year for the tournament and we hope to make it an annual event. Great competition, good weather, good fellowship, ensured a good time for all. We couldn't have done it without your support – thank you!

Go Saints!

Sincerely,

Allison Castle Alumni Relations

